
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/7/2022 6:41:57 PM

First name: Eric

Last name: Jones

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Forest Plan is hopelessly outdated at 17 years.

The Plan does not consider Climate Change nor President Biden's Executive Order.

It does not reflect the Proposed Listing of the Northern Long Eared Bat as Endangered.

 

We must "Amend" or "Rewrite" the Plan to reflect the current Environmental Crisis.

 

Can the Forest Service ignore how its activities effect the future of our planet ?

 

I hope not...........but I fear so.

 

Our children and yours are watching.


